Residents of the state of Oregon deserve a better life and the Legislature is in a position to make that happen by supporting SJR 12
“Proposes amendment to Oregon Constitution establishing obligation of state to ensure every resident of state access to cost-
effective, clinically appropriate and affordable health care.”

An Eastern Oregon University professor conducted a survey some years ago and found that many people did not have the freedom
to decide where they worked or to who they were married for the simple reason that healthcare (and perhaps that of children) was
linked to employment or spouse. SJR 12 will abolish such practices and provide freedom to create a healthier life for all residents.

It is time for Oregonians to know that the Oregon Constitution will ensure health care will be cost-effective, clinically appropriate and
affordable. Thank you for your consideration and support of SR 12!



